AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION

Memorandum Henry Blackburn MD. Richard E. Hurley, M.D. Dear Henry, Howard Burchell will recenz the Herrick award thus year. will you do us a favor t review the attached celation. Since you worked closely with Howard your help would be appreciated Please call me or his gail maggamen eville your ideas.

Len Cook, AHA N. Borhani November 21, 1972 Richard E. Hurley, M.D. Director, Department of Medical Education American Heart Association 44 East 23rd New York, New York 10010 Dear Dr. Hurley: Congratulations on the Herrick Award. Are you soing to send Howard's reply to Gene Stead? It was most thoughtful and the award and reply are both scholarly milestones that might well be recorded in Circulation. Cordially, Henry Blackburn, M.D. Chairman, Council on Epidemiology American Heart Association 040